
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

May 24,2007 

MAY 2 9 2007 

MEMORANDUM FOR ALL PROG 

FROM: 

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 
CO-CHAIR, CERTIFICATION REVIEW BOARD 

BRUCE B. SC 

SUBJECT: Changes in the Project Management Career Development 
Program 

The Project Management Career Development Program (PMCDP) Certification 
Review Board (CRB) recently approved changes for determining the certification 
level for Federal Project Directors (FPD) that are designated to direct Capital 
Assets. 

Persons planning to be certified under the PMCDP may attain certification for 
four levels of certification based on Total Project Cost (TPC) limits as follows: 

Certification Level 4: TPC exceeding $400 million (M) 

Certification Level 3: TPC greater than $1 00M and equal to or less than 
$400M 

Certification Level 2: TPC greater than $20M and equal to or less than 
$100M 

Certification Level 1 : TPC greater than $5M and equal to or less than 
$20M 

If an FPD is managing a portfolio of projects, the required FPD certification level 
is determined by the project with the highest TPC dollar value. 

The updates are effective immediately and will be reflected in updates in PMCDP 
Guides. If any additional information is needed, please contact Rose Jordan at 
(202) 586-3020 or Wanda Chambers Steinberg at (202) 586-81 14. 

@ Printed with soy ink on recycled paper 


